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District Chief Operating Officer Lauren Hummel and District Controller and Treasurer 

Barb Peterson presented the 2021-2022 Tentative Budget.  The tentative budget 

presented was balanced in accordance with ISBE requirements.    

The discussion included a review 
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The Board of Education reviewed and approved new rates for employee health and 

dental coverage. District 211 continues to offer five primary medical plans through Blue 

Cross and Blue Shield and a wellness plan allowing employees and spouses (for those 

with family coverage) to receive a comprehensive health screening that provides a 

credit toward their insurance premium. Those wellness credits will increase in 2021.  

Overall, health insurance rate increases of 5 percent over the prior year were developed 

and approved in coordination with the District's insurance broker and account for a 

variety of factors, including projected health care trends and employee wellness 

participation. Dental rates will remain unchanged for the coming year.  

To rea
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The Board of Education must pre-approve expenses for any Board Member seeking 

coverage for conference or workshop attendance. Requests are made via a form 

submitted by the requesting Board Member to the Superintendent. 

The Board approved expenses for President Anna Klimkowicz and Vice President 

Steven Rosenblum to attend the annual ED-RED kick-off luncheon meeting on 

September 24, and for Board Member Timothy McGowan to attend the Triple I 

Conference November 19-21. 

Read the full document here.   

Next Board Meeting Announcement
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